PUBLIC NOTICE
FY 2024-2025 BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING

The Proposed Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget for the Town of Pinetops
was presented to the Pinetops Board of Commissioner on June 4, 2024. A
copy has been filed in the clerk’s office and is available for public inspection.
The public is encouraged to view the proposed budget on our website at
www.townofpinetopsnc.com
A public hearing on the proposed budget will be held on Thursday, June 27,
2024 at 5:00 p.m. at the Town Hall located at 101 E. Hamlet Street.
Public comments are welcomed.

Tammy Keesler
Finance Officer



